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Please be advised that Halton Region will be closing Burnhamthorpe Road East (Reg. Rd. 27) 
between Trafalgar Road (Reg. Rd. 3) and Ninth Line (Reg. Rd. 13) from Monday October 19, 
2020 to Friday November 20, 2020, as part of the William Halton Parkway (Reg. Rd. 40) 
Extension project from Trafalgar Road (Reg. Rd. 3) to Ninth Line (Reg. Rd. 13), Wards 5, 6 
and 7 in the Town of Oakville and Ward 3, in the Town of Milton. 
 
Motorists will be detoured along Trafalgar Road, Dundas Street East, Ninth Line and Lower 
Base Line East and should expect delays when travelling through the area, (see attached map). 
 
Every effort will be made to complete the construction work as quickly as possible to lessen 
the impact of the road closure.  Emergency vehicle access and local access will be maintained 
at all times.   
 
COVID-19 Update: Regional staff and contractors will be following health and safety guidelines 
set out by the Province and Public Health to help stop the spread of COVID-19. For more 
information, please visit halton.ca. 
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MORE INFORMATION 

Building a Better Halton is about more than construction. It is about investments in 

infrastructure, service delivery improvements and building complete communities that maintain 

the high quality of life that residents expect and enjoy. 

For more information about Regional improvement projects: 

• Visit halton.ca 

• Sign up to receive email notices and updates 

• Email accesshalton@halton.ca or call 311. 
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